
 
 

December 4th, 2020 8:00 p.m. 

Contact:  Steven Carroll, Glen Carroll, Naomi Fleury, Alexis Hickey, Martin Carle, Bryan Daly, Chris Lemieux and Eva Plunkett 

 

 

Since COVID-19 restrictions will not permit our Christmas BINGO to go forward, we are however, 

having a BAKE SALE on December 4th between 7:30 p.m. & 8:00 p.m. Please come and 

purchase one or several of our delicious homemade baked goods. Outside, weather permitting, 

otherwise, we will have a walk-through in the hall. Masks to be worn at all times. 

 

 

At the same time we will have our 

1st) Gift basket.  2nd) Large turkey. 3rd) Fruit cake. 4th) Gift certificate for Acupuncture 

 


